
 

 

3 November 2023 

Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems 
access arrangement 2025-29 
Publication of ATCO additional supporting information 

The ERA has published additional supporting information relating to ATCO’s proposal for the sixth 
access arrangement period.  This information includes four previously confidential models and one 
document which has less information redacted.   

The additional supporting information relates to section 3 of ATCO’s Access Arrangement 
Information (2025-29 Plan), The Future Role of Gas.  The four additional excel models explore four 
possible future scenarios for the WA electricity and gas sectors as set out in ATCO’s proposal.  The 
remaining document published is a revised public version of ATCO’s Renewable Gas Delivery 
Strategy, with less information redacted.  

Interested parties can review ATCO’s proposal, including access arrangement information and other 
supporting documentation on the ERA website.   

On 24 October 2023, the ERA published an issues paper to assist interested parties in preparing 
submissions.  Interested parties have until 4:00pm (WST) on Monday, 27 November 2023 to make 
their submissions.  Submission should be lodged online at: www.erawa.com.au/consultation 
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